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Sarah Keever

Subject: FW: Wellevity - Elmwood Twp SUP Review

From: Collin Oosse <coosse@leelanau.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:50 AM 

To: Sarah Keever <sarah@northview22.com> 

Cc: Steve Christensen <schristensen@leelanau.gov> 

Subject: RE: Wellevity - Elmwood Twp SUP Review 

 

Hi Sarah, 

 

Thank you for meeting with us on site last month to review the preliminary plans. The proposed work appears to follow 

existing grades wherever possible and the property is large enough to accommodate any stormwater generated from 

the structures and drives/parking areas we discussed. We see no major issues with the plans as discussed and look 

forward to reviewing the final plan, making any suggestions for necessary changes then. Please let me know if you have 

any questions. 

 

Take care, 

 

Collin Oosse 

Natural Resource Specialist 

231.256.9783 ext. 266  

 

Leelanau Conservation District 

8527 E Government Center Dr, Ste 205 

Suttons Bay, MI 49682 

Promoting the wise use of our natural resources. 

 



For other documents pertaining to the proposed 
Wellevity Resort, please see the handouts which the 

Commission had for the project’s introduction on 
11/15/2022. These documents can be accessed online via 

the following direct link: 
https://www.leelanau.gov/downloads/wellevity.pdf. 

https://www.leelanau.gov/downloads/wellevity.pdf
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